
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Sent: 12/17/2010 10:08:22 AM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: San Bruno Town Hall

Thanks Bill—I've passed on the 
information

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2010 9:37 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul;
Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Subject: San Bruno Town Hall

Paul:
«Town Hall on the San Bruno Pipeline Explosion.doc»
Attached is the agenda for the Jackie Speier
event on Sunday 12/19 in the event that you don't have it. I know that 
Rich Clark will be presenting on oversight of PG&E's efforts to increase 
capacity (I assume this means meeting SF Peninsula needs during cold weather 
events). Do you know if anyone else from the CPUC will be attending or 
what they may cover?

Thanks.

Bill

SB GT&S 0054767
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